[bookmark: _Hlk161992909]Deep East Texas Council of Governments (DETCOG) invites you to participate in a public meeting to discuss and adopt regional priorities for the Texas Community Development Block Grant (TxCDBG) Program. Your input is crucial in shaping the allocation of resources to address community development needs.

Date and Time: Thursday, March 28, 2024, at 12 noon.  
Location: San Jacinto County Shelter Building, 255 Live Oak Street, Coldspring, Texas.

Your participation in this process is vital as Community Development Fund Project Priority points are determined based on prioritized activities. Each state planning region, including ours, is responsible for ranking CDBG eligible project activities by priority according to our unique needs and stakeholder feedback. These "Regional Project Priorities" will influence the allocation of points, accounting for 25% of the total points in scoring 2025-2026 CD applications.

The decision on regional priorities will be established during a public meeting, ensuring transparency and accountability. We encourage you to attend and be part of this important discussion.

If you are unable to attend the meeting, you can still contribute by submitting your comments via mail, email, or hand delivery by 4:30 pm on Wednesday, March 27, 2024. Send your submissions to DETCOG, 1405 Kurth Drive, Lufkin, TX 75904, or email to Bob.Bashaw@detcog.gov.

For more information about the TxCDBG program, please visit www.detcog.gov/cdbg.

Should you have any questions or require further assistance, please feel free to contact Bob Bashaw, Regional Planner, at (936) 634-2247 ext. 5302 or via email at Bob.Bashaw@detcog.gov.

